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I strongly urge your support of SB 20. Oregonians with disabilities deserve to be able 

to fully contribute to our communities. Currently, our system disincentives them to 

work by wrongly setting income eligibility requirements for critical care services they 

need to live. Oregonians with disabilities want the same opportunities to socialize, 

self actualize, and participate. SB 20 is a common sense solution modeled after 

what’s worked in other states. I I urge passage so we can ensure Oregon is inclusive 

for all of us.  


